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Dredging Works at Cirkewwa Point 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that dredging works will be 
carried out south west of Cirkewwa Jetty No 2. The dredging works will be carried out between 
the Jetty and a line of buoys south west of the jetty.  Another buoy will be laid about 50meters 
away from the head of the jetty as shown on attached chart 
 
Weather permitting the works are expected to start on 3 January 2013. 
 
The works will be carried out by the Grab Dredger Bezz III assisted by the Hopper Barge Bezz II  
and work boat 29. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution and at slow speed when in the vicinity and to abide 
with any instructions given by Valletta VTS (Valletta Port Control) on VHF Channel 12. 
    
  
Chart Affected: BA Chart 211A, 2538, 2537, 194 
 
 




